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A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Saturday, 
February 27,2016 at 8:00 AM, at the Village Hall, 35 East Bank Street, Albion, New York for 
budget review.

Present were Mayor Dean A London, Trustees Eileen S Banker, Stanley Farone, Gary Katsanis 
and Pete Sidari. There were no residents/students present.

Mayor London opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 8:00 AM.'

BUDGET REVIEW
The Board of Trustees discussed the budget for the fiscal year of June 1,2016 to May 31,2017 
with the following Department Heads:

Cemetery Foreman Jason Zicari
Recreation Director John Grillo
Fire Chief Harry Papponetti
Animal Control Officer Harry Papponetti
Pollution Control Plant Chief Operator Aric Albright

Trustee Banker left the meeting at 10:47 AM

SPECIAL MEETING DATE CHANGED
Moved by Trustee Katsanis and seconded by Trustee Sidari to cancel the Special Meeting for 
Saturday, March 5,2016 and re-schedule it for Wednesday, March 2,2016 at 6:00 PM at the 
Village Hall.

CARRIED
ONays4 Ayes

Clerk-Treasurer Linda Babcock was excused at 11:05 AM.

MEETING ADJOURNED
Moved by Trustee Katsanis and second by Trustee Farone that there being no further business, 
meeting is hereby adjourned at 12:18 PM.

CARRIED
ONays4 Ayes

Respectfully submitted,

Linda K Babcock,
Clerk-Treasurer


